
 
 

 

Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development 
Planning Division 
Heather Stouder, Director 
126 South Hamilton Street 
P.O. Box 2985 
Madison, Wisconsin  53701-2985 
Phone: (608) 266-4635 
Fax (608) 267-8739 
www.cityofmadison.com  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
June 27, 2018 
 
 
It is anticipated that the Plan Commission will review the remaining Comprehensive Plan 
discussion items at its July 2, 2018 meeting. 
 
These items include:  
• Potential changes to the Comprehensive Plan document.  All the proposed changes to the May 

1, 2018 draft of the Comprehensive Plan document have been consolidated into one 
spreadsheet.  There are nine remaining Plan Commission discussion items.  These are 
highlighted in yellow and located at the top of the document.  Proposed changes that the Plan 
Commission recommends are listed next, followed by proposed changes that the Plan 
Commission does not recommend. 
 

• Potential changes to the Comprehensive Plan’s Generalized Future Land Use Map.  All the Plan 
Commission’s recommended changes to the May 1, 2018 draft of the GFLU Map have been 
consolidated onto one map and a corresponding spreadsheet.  There are four remaining Plan 
Commission discussion items, which are highlighted in orange. 

 
• A summary of how UrbanFootprint, a scenario modeling tool, was used during the Imagine 

Madison planning process.  Staff requests that this document be included as appendix in the 
Plan.  It provides information on how Urban Footprint was used for the growth prioritization 
activities, UrbanFootprint’s analysis capabilities for the Madison area, and potential concepts 
that were developed for the three largest “Transitioning” Activity Centers, which are all 
planned for Bus Rapid Transit service. 
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